
 
 

Hydrant Flushing 

October 4, 2024 

Beginning on 23 September 2024 the Grafton Water District began system wide hydrant 

flushing.  Weather permitting, we will flush weekdays and non-holidays from 8am to 4pm and in 

the evening from 7pm to midnight. 

Today, October 4th, we were unable to flush because the tanks have not replenished enough. 

We are also unable to flush this evening because our East St. plant is down.  We plan to resume 

flushing Monday, October 7th.   

Monday morning we will update you with the day’s flushing schedule.  We will post on our 

website, graftonwaterdistrict.org, and our Facebook page, Grafton Water District. 

Any questions can be directed to our email, customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org , or to our 

office at 508-839-2302 weekdays between the hours of 9:00 am and 3:00 pm.  

We thank you in advance for your patience. 

The Grafton Water District team. 

 

mailto:customerservice@graftonwaterdistrict.org

